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Christopher Clark

From: Christopher Clark
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 11:59 AM
To: Kessler, Warren A.
Cc: Francisco Montero; Farquhar, Michele C.
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: TU-LMN Assignment Follow-Up

Hi Warren, 
 
Just confirming that we have reversed the WADO consummation per your request.   
 
Best, 
Chris 
 

From: Kessler, Warren A. <warren.kessler@hoganlovells.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 2:41 PM 
To: Christopher Clark <Christopher.Clark@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Francisco Montero <montero@fhhlaw.com>; Farquhar, Michele C. <michele.farquhar@hoganlovells.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: TU-LMN Assignment Follow-Up 
 
Chris, 
 
Thank you very much for your time earlier.  Frank and I (representing the assignee and assignor, respectively) have both 
tried logging into LMS to undo the Notice of Consummation, but are not able to do so.  If possible, could you please try 
to withdraw and/or revise the notice internally so that the previously-filed consummation notice does not cover 
WADO?   
 
Please let us know if there is anything either of us can do to assist.   
 
Thanks again, 
Warren 
 
Warren A. Kessler 
Senior Associate 

Hogan Lovells US LLP 
Columbia Square 
555 Thirteenth Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20004-1109 
Tel:  +1 202 637 5600 

Direct:  +1 202 637 3632 

Fax: +1 202 637 5910 

Email: warren.kessler@hoganlovells.com  
  www.hoganlovells.com  

 

From: Christopher Clark <Christopher.Clark@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 10:47 AM 
To: Kessler, Warren A. <warren.kessler@hoganlovells.com> 
Cc: Francisco Montero <montero@fhhlaw.com>; Farquhar, Michele C. <michele.farquhar@hoganlovells.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: TU-LMN Assignment Follow-Up 
 


